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RE- REGISTRATION FOR ARAB EXPATS - Current AY Grade 2 & Grade 3 
 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

We're happy to let you know that we're starting the admission process for the school year 2025-

2026. As part of this, we are beginning the re-registration for our current Arab students of Grade 2 

and Grade 3 at Habitat School, Al Tallah. 

 

We need confirmation from parents whose wards are currently in Grade 2 and Grade 3 about the 

plan to continue at Habitat School, Al Tallah for the next academic year (2025-2026). To confirm 

your ward's seats, please visit the school on or before 09th December 2024 and clear all your 

dues including the month of December 2024. Please note that re-registration process will only 

be completed after the submission of Re-registration form along with the payment till 

December 2024. Submission of Re-registration form is mandatory. 

 

Kindly note that the confirmation of the seat is based on the availability of seats in Grade 3 & 4. 

The confirmation of the seat is at the discretion of the School and it will be intimated to the 

parents by the School on 15th December 2024. 

 

 

Thanks for your cooperation, and we're excited to continue the learning journey with your child in 

the upcoming school year. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 

Principal 

 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 
 
 

  

 


